
Good morning,  
 
I am unable to delegate to speak at the COW meeting on Monday, so I’d like to submit written 
comments instead addressing "Councillor Motions in Response to COVID-19” 
 
I’d like to say that  
 
“Re-opening our community, economy and public spaces must be in line with Provincial guidelines, 
Public Health advice, City staff’s own recommendations and local input. The best way to do this is for 
City Staff to begin drafting a comprehensive and integrated plan for a phased re-opening that is 
adequately costed and regularly updated/reported to Council and community.  
 
 
Subsequently, individual actions like creating temporary active transportation infrastructure or other 
ideas can emerge and be actioned while being guided by this overarching re-opening plan. This will 
allow the Council to maintain a long line of sight towards long-term community recovery through the 
comprehensive plan, while also giving Council the flexibility to be responsive to emerging needs and 
priorities via actions” 
 
 
Hope that is not too wordy, rushing against the clock to get this in. Cheers! :) 
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